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Greetings to the Lake George Charter School Community! 

First, I would like to offer my sincerest apologies to everyone for the tardiness of the March Board 
Bulletin.  It is so important it is to keep the LGCS community informed in a timely manner and I’m sorry 
that the time got away from me this month. Here is the Lake George Charter School Board news from the 
meeting on March 21, 2023: 

 

● The Board is very excited to announce that Dr. Lee Wade will be returning next year to continue 
serving as our Director.  We so love Dr. Wade’s enthusiasm for education and her love for the 
kids, and we look forward to continue working with her. 

● The Board has approved a lease for a temporary modular building for additional class space 
which should be available for the 2023/24 school year.  This space will allow us to become a full 
Pre-K through 12th grade institution while we begin final planning and construction of a new 
permanent addition of high school facilities.  Our ability to plan and expand is dependent on 
enrollment in all grades, especially the new higher grades. So if you have not already done so, 
please complete the Intent to Return form and return it to Kris Snare as soon as possible.  

 
● We are still looking to fill several positions.  Please see the website for current listings.  In related 

news, the Board also approved a referral bonus to employees who refer an applicant that is hired 
and works for at least one full school year.  Please see Dr. Wade for full details.  

 

Board Meetings – Typically the 3rd Tuesday of every month at 5 pm.  Work sessions are at 4:30, as 
needed. 

 


